

## **Apartment Decoration Notice**

Dear Resident,

In the event that you wish to do some decorating in your apartment, we are prepared to grant permission providing you agree to the following conditions.

When applying wallpaper, it is important that you use the dry strippable types, as it is easily removed at the end of your tenancy. When painting, please use only light or pastel shades, which can be covered. Shades requiring more than one coat of paint to cover will necessitate an additional charge to you at the end of your tenancy.

If you are prepared to accept the forgoing, and understand that it will be your responsibility to accept the conditions are outlined above, please see your Superintendent to sign an agreement for our records.